
Charlie Vettiner Ladies Golf League 
Fall Meeting 

October 15, 2014 
 

Opening words from our pro, Mark Kemper – Mark thanked the Board and the entire league for a fantastic, 
cooperative golf season.  He indicated how easy it was to work with our ladies league and that he looked 
forward to our continued working relationship.  Mark encouraged members to consider Board positions and he 
extended his willingness to work with the new Board and to be responsive to our concerns whenever possible. 
 

President, Teri Raque opened the meeting by asking for nominations for all open Board positions for 2015.  
After nominations, the members present conducted the election of officers: 
 
2015 Officers - President – Jodee Eleson   

Vice President – Liz Catlett 
  Secretary – Elaine Hartmann 
  Treasurer – Linda Seiler 
  Past President – Teri Raque 
 
Interclub wrap-up – Chairperson, Elaine Hartmann encouraged all players to consider participating in the 
Interclub tournaments.  These competitions are a great way to represent CV and to get to know golfers from 
other Metro Park leagues. 
 
Awards Presentations  

Milestone awards – presented by Barb Dames. Award pins were distributed to members breaking 100, 
90, 80, and 70 for the first time at Charlie Vettiner!  

 
Play of the Month awards – presented by Chairperson, Janice Fennimore.  Awards were presented to 
the player with the low net or low gross in each flight depending on the monthly contest.  
 

 Ringers, Birdies, and Chip-ins – presented by Chairperson, Sandra Hartmann.    
 

Tournament awards – Championship and the President/Vice President awards were presented by VP, 
Barb Brown.   

 
Teri extended a THANK YOU to all the 2014 committee chairpersons!  We couldn’t have been successful without 
you.  She also presented her Board members with individual thank you gifts.    
  
The final ‘Split the Pot’ was conducted.  Three winners were selected and a total of $77.50 was paid out.   . 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barb Dames, Secretary  


